
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2011-10 

 

  

TO   : All Regional Directors/ Provincial Statics Officers/ City/Municipal Civil  

                          Registrars/OICs 

  

SUBJECT : Free Birth Registration Project Extended Until July 2011. 

  

 

In line with Memorandum Circular No.2011-9 issued by the OCRG on the implementation of the 

FREE BIRTH REGISTRATION PROJECT in coordination with the DSWD and DILG, the 

Field Offices, City/Municipal Civil Registrars (C/MCRs) are encouraged for their continued 

support and participation in this project. 

  

Please be informed that the project had been extended until the month of JULY 2011. 

  

The RO/PO and C/MCRs are requested to submit a report stating the number of omnibus 

certification or collective certification and number of registration (timely and delayed 

registration) as beneficiaries of the program, issued by the office for the period May to July 2011 

in relation to the conduct of the Free Birth Registration Project on or before July 30, 2011 to 

Director Lourdes J. Hufana, Civil Registration Department of this office. 

  

 

  

CARMELITA N. ERICTA 

Administrator 
 


